

SUSANA MARTINEZ Governor JOHN A. SANCHEZ Lieutenant Governor

NEW MEXICO

ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT

2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303 Phone (505) 476-6000 Fax (505) 476-6030

www.nmenv.state.nm.us



RYAN FLYNN Cabinet Secretary BUTCH TONGATE Deputy Secretary

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

December 1, 2014

Gene E. Turner
Environmental Project Manager
Environmental Projects Office
Department of Energy
Los Alamos Field Office
3747 West Jemez Road, MS A316
Los Alamos, NM 87454

Anthony Grieggs Group Leader Environmental Protection Division Los Alamos National Security, LLC P.O. Box 1663, M704 Los Alamos, NM 87545

RE: DEMOLITION NOTIFICATION FOR QUARTER ENDING DECEMBER 31, 2014 LOS ALAMOS NATIONAL LABORATORY EPA ID #NM0890010515 HWB-LANL-MISC

Dear Messrs. Turner and Grieggs:

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has received the United States Department of Energy (DOE) and the Los Alamos National Security, LLC (LANS) (collectively, the Permittees) Resubmittal and Correction for Demolition Notification for Fiscal Year 2015 and Quarter Ending December 31, 2014 dated and received September 30, 2014, (referenced by ENV-DO-14-0257, LAUR-14-27022).

As stated by the Permittees, the investigations are not complete at several Solid Waste Management Units (SWMUs) and Areas of Concern (AOCs) located within 50 feet of the buildings proposed for demolition. The Permittees state that they will ensure that the sampling locations and depths proposed in the approved work plans are not affected by these activities. In the case of adverse impacts to the SWMUs/AOCs where investigations are not complete, the Permittees must document all demolition activities in detail so that any impacts on the SWMUs/AOCs can be identified and evaluated.

The Permittees must provide a copy of demolition reports, if prepared, to NMED within 30 days after the reports are complete in accordance with Permit Section 1.17.3.



Messrs. Turner and Grieggs December 1, 2014 Page 2

Please contact Siona Briley of my staff at (505) 476-6049 should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

John E. Kieling

Chief

Hazardous Waste Bureau

cc:

D. Cobrain, NMED HWB

N. Dhawan, NMED HWB

S. Briley, NMED HWB

S. Yanicak, NMED DOE OB,

L. King, EPA 6PD-N

C. Juarez, ENV-CP

M. Haagenstad, ENV-CP

File: LANL, Building Demolition Activities for Quarter Ending December 31, 2014 and Fiscal Year 2015.